
  

  
Dear Parent Portal User,   

  

Over the summer we updated our Parent Portal system.  Due to these updates, there are some 

new URL’s in place to keep in mind when accessing the Parent Portal. Please see below for the 

times that the Parent Portal will become available.  

  

The Parent Portal system will be available for the 1516 SY during the window(s) specified below.  

Parents:  

Start Time: Tuesday, September 8th, 2015, 9:00 AM ET (Day after Labor Day)  

  

Impact: Users will no longer use https://leon.suite.pinpoint.hmhco.com/Gradebook/ for the Parent 

Portal.   

 New Parent Portal Info/Grades URL: http://www.leonschools.net/parentportal  

Users will be able to get announcements, Guides and login to check grades from this location.  For 

any urgent issues or technical difficulties, please contact the Helpdesk Support Center by e-mail at 

PortalHelp@leonschools.net  

  

  

Your experience with the Gradebook Parent Portal system is our top priority and we appreciate 

your patience as we work to improve our site.  

  

Sincerely,  

  

Gradebook Tech Support  

PortalHelp@leonschools.net   

850-487-7524  
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